
Senior Recognition Information 
 

Please Read Carefully 
 

 

When:  During half-time at the senior recognition football game. 

 

What happens: At half-time, we will recognize all seniors (in alphabetical order by last 

name) and their parent(s). 

 

 

What do the seniors need to do? 

 

 You will come forward to the track and line up in alphabetical order with your 

parents.  When your name is called, step forward with your parents and line up with your 

parents behind you. By the end, all of the students and parents will form a line from right 

to left (as you look at the field from the stands) in alphabetical order (Students in front, 

parents in back.)  Once all seniors are recognized, you are free to take pictures. 

 

 

What do the parents need to do? 

 

 Report to the track in front and to the left of the home stands at the beginning of 

half-time.  Get into alphabetical order by last name and stand with your child.  When your 

son/daughter is announced, walk with them and stand behind them.  Mr. DeVivo will be 

on the track to assist. By the end, all of the students and parents will form a line from right 

to left (as you look at the field from the stands) in alphabetical order (Students in front, 

parents behind their child.)  Once all seniors are recognized, you are free to take pictures.  

Please do not take pictures on the football field, as the game will be resuming momentarily. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. DeVivo at 

devivo.james@pvbears.org  or (570) 402-1000 extension 4084. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

James A. DeVivo 


